
To Whom It May Concern,  
I am sending this comment in opposition to HB3063. I am not in favor of excluding children 
who have not received their vaccinations. I would like the exemption option to stay in effect. 
Parents should have the right to immunize their children at a different pace than the 
standard vaccination schedule. I would be in favor of a more stringent education process for 
parents when it comes to choosing the exemptions.  
I am an educator in Ashland and see this bill as a direct threat to my place of 
employment.  Thank you for your consideration of my opinion.  
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